
Dear Paul, 
 
After our previous conversation I am excited that the council are behind me to move our 
community based business forward. With this in mind and to this end, I am wanting to 
develop and extend our dance studio at the back on the gravel in the outside area, to 
specifically create a dedicated tap dance studio which we know will be very popular, 
especially with the region's adult population. This is one of the first of 3 phrases we are 
looking at, but this is the first phase we want to complete by summer 2025, so if there 
are any questions please can you let me know? To add greater facilities for the 
community we are then looking to offer the studios more for rehearsal space, (not 
performance) for musicians, bands etc. 
 
On another note, the heating in the smaller studio has proven really inefficient and 
ineffective throughout the colder conditions- therefore please can I request two 
additional heaters, as you provided in the bigger studio, one on the long wall and one of 
the back wall please? 
 
We would also like to illuminate via a back light, the sign on the front of the building. 
Do you have any objections to increasing security in and around the building by way of 
camera doorbells, and increased security lighting around the building. 
 
If there is anything that can be helped with financially I would appreciate a conversation 
about it, 
 
Look forward to hearing from you, 
Many thanks 
Emily 
 
 
 
--  
Emily Redding  
 
The Emily Redding Dance Academy 
07792314866 
erdarutland@gmail.com 
www.erdanceacademy.co.uk 
www.facebook.com/erdanceacademy 
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